
Premier Alison Redford at Nord-Bridge  

Nord-Bridge was visited by Premier Alison Redford on April 4th.  During the visit, 

our Premier was respectfully welcomed; and able to become acquainted with our 

members, programs and facilities. 

Premier Redford touring the Fitness 55 Club 



Premier Redford playing pool with some members in the  

Veres Family Games Room 



Premier Redford announcing the new 

$500 Seniors Activity Tax Credit 


